OFFICE OF THE
Advisory Board
TOWN HALL
511 MAIN STREET
DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313
(978) 649-4514 x222 FAX (978) 649-4371
advisory@dunstable-ma.gov

June 10, 2020

Present: Marie Gamache, Jake Lewon, Kieran Meehan, Bob Nelson, Harold Simmons, Leo Tometich; Town
Administrator Brian Palaia, GDRSD Superintendent Dr. Laura Chesson, GDRSD Director of Business and Finance
Sherry Kersey, GDRSC members Marlena Gilbert (chair), Ryan McLane (vice-chair), Peter Cronin, Whitney
Healey, Jeff Kubick, Brian LeBlanc, Fay Raynor

Advisory Board virtual meeting, hosted by the GDRSC, was called to order at 6:30 p.m.

The primary purpose of this meeting is to discuss the Groton-Dunstable Regional School District FY21 budget
status and the Dunstable school assessment with the Groton-Dunstable Regional School Committee. FY21 state
funding and potential COVID-19 reimbursements are evolving, so there are some unknowns in the FY21 budgets.
The GDRSC voted to move forward with their FY21 budget that reduced the Dunstable school assessment by an
additional $75,000. This school assessment reduction allows Dunstable to retain more municipal services for
FY21, with the expectation that Dunstable will need a Proposition 22 override for FY22. Please refer to the
GDRSC meeting minutes for more details.

Motion to adjourn - Leo, - 2"¢ Bob. Vote: Unanimous to adjourn
Meeting adjourned at 6:48 p.m.



